
 

                 

 
          

 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/carers 
 
We have had another lovely week with children enjoying a variety of activities 
alongside their lessons. We have enjoyed a visit from the Mayor which was organised 
by our school council and all children took part in Earth Day where they learnt how we 
can look after our planet. Our year 5 and 6 girls did Shawlands proud coming 2nd in 
their netball competition and our year 5 and 6 boys played well to secure a draw 
against Gawber. This week all children in year 2 and 5 will be taking part in an 
enterprise day. Two teams will win a place in the finals which will take place later in the 
year. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
Well done to this weeks certificates winners 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Mobile phones and social media 
 
We are still having some concerning issues regarding mobile phones and social media. 
Please ensure you are supervising your children and remind them of the dangers of 
joining groups and chats with people they don’t know. We have also had reports of 
children making nuisance phone calls to others which is causing distress to families. 
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Dates for the diary 
 

 

May   

Monday 6th  Bank holiday 

Monday 13th  SATs week 
 

Tuesday 14th  
  

SEND coffee afternoon 
2.30pm-3.30pm 

Monday 20th   Boggle Hall residential 
 

Friday 24th  EYFS sponsored muddy run 
 

Friday 24th School closes for spring bank holiday 

June   

Monday 3rd school reopens 
 

Monday 10th   Phonics checks for year 1s  
 

Wednesday 26th  
am 

EYFS sports day 
                                      

Wednesday 26th 

Pm 
Key stage 1 sports day  
 

Thursday 27th  
PM 

Key stage 2 sports day. 

July   

Monday 8th Horizon transition day for year 6 children  
 

Friday 19th July  school closes for summer 

  

 
Finally could parents please be mindful of parking in Ashby Court when waiting for their 
children to finish school, we had a phone call on Friday from a lady whose mum is 
disabled and who needed dropping off at home but she could not park in front of her 
mums house as parents were in the way.  To avoid confrontation the resident had to 
wait in her car for 20 minutes. 

 
Kindest regards, 
 
 
C Athorn  
Head of School 


